
Copy for the Principal's office.

February 7, 1936,

Professor A. Lloyd James,
e/o The Rockefeller Foundation, 

49 West 49th Street,
Hew York, K*Y*

Dear Sir,

I have been Informed that you are likely to be in 
Montreal In the near future,and I should be glad if you would let 

me know when you will be coming as ses» of my colleagues and ay self 

very much wish to meet you and show you something of McGill,

Yours einoerely.

Sgd: W.D. Woodhead

Dean


